Secretary Steven Chu

2012 LNG Export Study
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P.O. Box 44375
Washington, DC 20026-4375

Dear Secretary Chu:

From my vantage point, I see this new direction in the energy industry to be valuable for our
market in many ways. We would be able to manufacture domestic fuel for ourselves and lessen
our dependence on hostile trade partners. Also, the exportation of liquefied natural gas (LNG)
would create many positions in engineering, manufacturing and construction for the nation's
population. The investment in the procedure would strengthen the entire country.

Since I am disabled, I can no longer participate in the workforce; nevertheless, I understand

how important jobs are to everyone. For instance, Brooklyn, New York, has virtually no big
revenue drivers. What we have are gas stations, shopping centers, fast food and perhaps one waste
management company. We are not rioting, thankfully, but we are not working much either.

At one time I was an auto mechanic, and my mother, who lives with me, was a home health care
provider. We support each other in this arrangement for our greater good. Representative Markey
is shortsighted in his attempt to block the progression of sending liquefied natural gas beyond our
borders. Do not let him destroy our hope of economic recovery for the United States. Proceed
with authorizing the export of LNG.

Thanks,

Anthony Reyes ;

Anthony Reyes
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